From: Janice Bezanson_ RECE'VED

Sent: December 13, 2020 10:40 PM December 13, 2020
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> REGION OF PEEL
Subject: Reducing Caledona€™s voice OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK

Web Form Title :: Deputy Regional Clerk
This email was sent by the following person. Please reply to them:

Sender's Name: Janice Bezanson

The message was submitted through an Automated Email Service on Peel's Website Sun Dec 13
22:39:54 2020:

By way of this email | am voicing my opposition to the reduction in counsel seats in Caledon. | do believe
that Brampton should have an increase in seats but not at the expense of Caledon. Our needs in the
mostly rural Caledon are very different than the needs of Mississauga and Brampton. 3 seated out of 24
is not sufficient representation.

Thank you

Janice Bezanson

7.18-1


68019
Received stamp


